
HOLLEY PARK
Friday 28th April 2017

Welcome back!
Next Friday 5th May we will be holding a coffee morning at 10.00am. Everyone is
welcome and our fantastic ‘One Voice’ choir will be performing their repertoire
of songs. Cakes will also be on sale.

Huge congratulations to our very own Elliott Stiff who has won a ‘best
newcomer’ award for his performance in Billy Elliot the musical. More
information at http://www.chroniclelive.co.uk/whats-on/theatre-news/real-life-
billy-elliot-aged-12892879

You may have already have downloaded our new app for messaging, if not all
you have to do is provide us with a valid email address and you will then be able
to install it. If you have not yet gave us an email, please text it to us so we can
get you set up. The app also allows you to book and pay for clubs and pay dinner
money. We will be implementing this in the near future. We are already getting
positive feedback from you about this app!!

Please see the letters page on the website for information on leavers hoodies.

Attendance so far this year 96.7%

Highest attendance this week is Y5 with 99.4% well done!
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